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Townsend, Erle

From: R.F. in ME <rickfrosty@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 23, 2023 9:43 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Electric vehicles are not right for ME, and ME is not right for them.  
 With the country's antiquated power grids not always able to supply power enough as it 

is then they aren't ready to power so many electric vehicles. ME gets too cold for the 

batteries (which can cost $30k to replace !).  
 Imagine getting stuck in a snowstorm over night in an electric car or truck !? 

 But the main thing is they aren't really beneficial to the environment as they require 
more power to be generated by existing plants which are polluting. And don't come back 

about the solar arrays covering ME farms, because we definitely do and will need to 
grow food !! 

Richard Frost Rangeley, ME  
 

R.F. in Western Mtns. of Maine 


